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September 14, 2022

Dear Students, Faculty + Staff,

As many of you now know, today the Kansas Board of Regents approved the use of the ESU
Workforce Management Framework from now through its expiraKon on December 31, 2022.
This policy enables ESU to make program and workforce adjustments that best posiKon ESU for
the future.

This is one of many steps we are taking to further elevate our academic programs and enrich
the student experience at ESU. To that end, I want to be clear that our focus is, and will remain,
the students.

The next step aQer today’s Board approval is to communicate by the end of this week with
those who are directly impacted. Once we have spoken with affected employees, we will begin
sharing addiKonal informaKon with you. 

STUDENTS
Because our responsibility is to you and to future students, we will conKnue to provide top
quality, relevant programs that will prepare you for today’s workforce upon graduaKon. The
Workforce Management Policy will affect a limited number of students (less than 2%) in
specific programs. Students affected by the policy will be communicated with and given a
generous amount of Kme to complete their program without the need to transfer.

What do these changes mean to affected students?

You will be able to complete your current program at the same quality and standard
at Emporia State University. You do not need to transfer schools.
The quality of programming will conKnue through compleKon.
You will conKnue to receive current scholarships and financial aid.
Professional advisors will be there to help you as you complete your degree program as
planned.



You will have access to mental health services should you need them. 

UNIVERSITY EMPLOYEES

To provide the most advance noKce possible, university employees (faculty + staff) directly
impacted will be noKfied by Friday, September 16.

Impacted Faculty + Staff

The vast majority of impacted employees will have the opportunity to remain at ESU
through May 2023, which is the end of this academic year, and will have the
opportunity to receive three months’ severance pay at that Kme.
Impacted employees will have access to outplacement services to help you find your
next opportunity.
ESU human resources will be available to answer quesKons and provide resources to
support you through the transiKon.   
You will have access to mental health counseling opKons.

I am deeply aware of how difficult and distressing the iniKal effects of this organizaKonal
restructuring may be for those who are directly impacted and for our campus community as a
whole. We have been limited in how much informaKon we can offer because of the sensiKve
and confidenKal nature of ma^ers that involve personnel and programs. I realize this can be
both unsaKsfying and frustraKng. These steps are necessary, however, to move us toward an
exciKng, successful future. I will keep you updated as informaKon becomes available and is
made public.

Sincerely,

Ken Hush
President

Unsubscribe. This is an official communication from Emporia State University.  Unsubscribing could cause you to not

receive future messages.  Questions?  Please contact helpdesk@emporia.edu.

https://emporia.us.junglemailpages.com/unsubscribe/?c=03209f19-1889-4d0c-91b4-2ba29c8d815b&j=a86aad7f-d552-4eb5-a4e4-ab55e679a1ea&r=0ffbe08c-b9cb-4dc6-8cbf-f661a5c943ee&l=af53ac30-e3aa-447a-a31b-cfe6ad0f6a6b&e=0ffbe08c-b9cb-4dc6-8cbf-f661a5c943ee&p=0
mailto:helpdesk@emporia.edu



